
 
 

DATE: June 27, 2019 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 8 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Community Center Art 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Receive an update from the subcommittee to discuss potential art for 

the new community center 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In Fall 2018, the Public Arts Commission (PAC) appointed a subcommittee of Vice Chair Waldman 
and Commissioners King and Rini to discuss potential artwork for the new community center. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
In January 2019, the subcommittee discussed with the architects for the community center potential 
locations and ideas for art.  It is recommended that the PAC receive an update from the 
subcommittee and provide any direction as needed.   

  


